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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We have arranged a Viking Workshop experience for the children in Badgers class on Thursday 
17th October. The experiences for the day include:  
 

 Battle Formation and Tactics  

 Viking Games 

 Viking Society 

 Archaeological Dig 

 Weapons and Equipment Handling 
  

We ask that your child comes to school dressed as Viking to make the workshop more 
memorable. Please do not feel like you have to spend a lot of money and let us know if you need 
any help with ideas.  The cost of the workshop is £434.50 so if you would like to make a voluntary 
donation to the cost of the workshop, we would be grateful for your support.  
 
Donations can be made to the following bank account: Account Name: Wiltshire Council Newton 
Tony School 
Sort-code: 30-97-41 
Account number: 63263160 
Reference: Please use your surname & Viking Workshop.  

 
We believe these experiences help bring history ‘to life’ for our children.  For more information 
follow the link https://www.historicworkshops.com/ 
 
Kind regards 

 

Mrs Clarke and Mrs Biles 

 

                                                                                                                        

 

Head Teacher: Miss S Priestley  
email: head @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 
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